
April, 2023

Spring is in the air, and exciting new things are happening at Huron River Club! 
As President, first and foremost I would like to thank you for your patronage that makes 
our Club successful.  For 100 years we have provided a fine dining experience for our 
members and guests in a cozy atmosphere and nothing makes us happier than your 
smiling faces.

This year we are replacing some big-ticket items in the facility.  This summer a new air 
conditioning system is being installed in both the Fireside Room and the Hunt Room so 
the hottest days of summer will not impact your dining comfort.  The aging boiler in the 
kitchen is also being upgraded to two new models. This new redundant system will 
provide all the hot water for the kitchen and the rest of the building.

Good communication is essential and we are providing new methods of disseminating 
information to you.  You may read about upcoming events on our website, Facebook, and 
through Constant Contact emails. We are pleased to add Instagram as a new media source 
while we currently are working to add text messaging to our media lineup. We are also 
syncing our databases to ensure that we use your most recent contact information. You 
may help us by updating or verifying your information through our web site’s member 
portal, or by completing a short contact card the next time you visit. 

Since we have relaxed our dress code in recent years, we would like to request that our 
members enjoy the new freedoms without pushing the envelope further.  It is uncomfort-
able for us to refuse entry of our members, family and guests due to dress code lapses.  
The Board of Directors has instructed the staff to enforce the dress code rules in order
to honor those who do abide by them. 

Our kitchen staff are critical to maintaining the high quality of the food that you enjoy. 
We have redesigned our food and beverage bills allowing an option for those who would 
like to add gratuity for the unseen heroes, our kitchen staff.

Lastly, stay tuned for upcoming events that highlight our 100th year anniversary!  
It is my great honor to serve you as we look forward to the next 100 years!   

Letter from the President

Thank you,

David Birdsall
HRC President 


